BROOMWOOD PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher:

Louise Hossen B. Ed. M.A. Ed. NPQH

Tel No: (0161) 912 5609 Fax No: (0161) 980 7133

E-mail: broomwood.admin@trafford.gov.uk

Mainwood Road Timperley Cheshire WA15 7JU

Website: www. broomwoodprimary.co.uk

Together we believe. Together we achieve

25th February 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

Our topic is currently 'The Rotten Romans'. To enhance their learning experience, we are going to take the children on a trip to Chester. The day will involve a Roman soldier tour and a tour of the Dewa Centre, where the children will learn what is was like for a Roman soldier, stepping off the ship and into a fort in Britannia. The trip will take place on Wednesday 23rd March. We will be leaving school at 9.15 and returning to school for the end of the school day.

Your child will need a packed lunch on the day. Please pack your child's lunch in a plastic bag that they can throw away afterwards and please do not give your child glass bottles or fizzy drinks. If your child receives free school meals or you pay for a school dinner, they will have a packed lunch provided on the day. The school will be subsidising part of the costs for this trip so we are asking for a $\pounds 12$ contribution for each child. On the day, your child must be in their school uniform. It is advisable that the children have a warm, waterproof coat with them as we will be outside for some of the day.

Please pay £12 via Parent Pay. By paying online in this way, you are also giving permission for your child to attend the trip.

Many thanks.

Best regards,

Mr Walker

Achieve, believe, and succeed for a brighter future.







